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 “Taking the Gospel to the Roma and Marginalized Peoples of the World” 
 

BUCKINGHAM BAPTIST CHURCH 

 

Simone and I have been helping 

this chuch since the first of the 

year as they had been without a 

pastor. Well, praise the Lord! 

The church has called a dear 

freind of mine from Ohio, Pastor Andy Lake. Glory to 

God!  

 

BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH BRADENTON 

 

This churh is home to ROMA. They have been without 

a pastor for well over  a year. Glory to God! They have 

a new pastor. Bro. Troy Masterson has been called to 

be their shepherd. Thank you Sweet Lord Jesus! This 

church will be hosting ROMA’S Conference on World 

Evangelism in 2024. Please pray for our speakers, 

attendees and fifty national pastors that will be 

attending from Central and South America and for 

funding. (see reverse side for larger size for posting) 

 

GYPSY OUTREACH KISSIMMEE 

God has really been 

blessing this minsrty.  We 

tag team on alternate 

Thursdays with 

BMFP/Gypsy missionary 

Lawrence Evans. 

 

Simone and I go into the prison 

the first Friday of 

every month. 

This is one of 

our favorite 

ministries. These precious brothers 

feast on the word of God. And love 

to sing the Lord’s songs. Please pray for them.  

 

HONDURAS/ ROMA CENTRAL AMERICA 

God has blessed our 

Latin  America 

division of ROMA 

abundatly. Our last 

time there in July, 

board member and 

spanish pastor, Bro. 

Fabio Betancourth 

introduced the idea 

of doing a ROMA stateside conference and bringing 

some of our ROMA national pastors here. We are 

attempting to bring 50 of these precious brothers to the 

USA in the fall. This is a huge undertaking. These poor 

pastors barely have food enoough to put on thier tables, 

let alone procurring the funds for a US visa and 

transportation to the US. The visa cost is $250 and 

airfare about $300. Please pray about helping. 

mailto:gyspsies77@juno.com/
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PAKISTAN/INDIA 

In Kenwhal our 

Internationl Bible class 

graduated 32 Gypsy 

students.  What a 

blessng!  Our 

computer needs 

replaced as it is 

beyond repair. We 

cannot continue these 

classes via the internet 

without it.  

ROMA missionary to the 

untouchables of India Bro, 

Sam Armanlapoudi is now 

in his new building. Bro. 

Sam is doing such a great 

job for our Lord!  

 

NOTE FROM 

DR. CLARK  

About two and a 

half years ago I 

began a weekly 

Bible study with ROMA missionary and national 

pastor, Maloth Ravinder in India about three hours 

northeast of Hyderabad, India. This study turned into 

a monthly five-hour seminar which we have been 

conducting over the last year. During the coming 

year we will be conducting two of these seminars 

each month in two different locations. Each seminar 

costs approximately $250 per month, totaling $500 

per month. Presently we have 28 preachers attending 

our seminar.  In the coming year we will have a total 

of 60 preachers attending the seminars between the 

two locations. 

(Presidents note; Please pray about helping) 

EASTERN EUROPE  MINISTRIES 

ROMANIA 

 

Thank you for those who donated to our “Gypsy 

Christmas” project. We were able to send 1,980 lbs 

of clothing, pillows, blankets, toys, flooring and 

many other items to these poor and precious brothers 

and sisters in Christ!  

 

Several years ago I 

recorded 26 messages in 

the Roma language. 

Praise the Lord those 

messages will soon air 

on RO radio. The 

station is Voce 

Evangalia (Voice of 

Evangelsim”), in 

Oradea. 

http://streema.com/radios/play/Radio_Vocea_Evang

heliei_3. They will air beginning 2024. 

 

We will be hosting a medical missions trip with Dr. 

Bill Martin of Transglobal Health Partners, April 29- 

May 7, 2024. We will be there during Orthodox 

Easter on May 5. If you will like to join us please call 

or email me. Also please pray accordingly. 

 

http://streema.com/radios/play/Radio_Vocea_Evangheliei_3
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HUNGARY 

Our precios Pastor Pali 

Rafael is doing a great job at our ministries in Bihar 

county (Transylvania). Thank you for those who 

have taken the Rafaels’ on for monthly support, only 

based upon my reccomendation! 

 

UKRAINE 

Bro. Mirci Pricop is just 

now returning from another 

trip into Ukraine. We have 

curtailed our ministry 

efforts there for 2 reasons; 

1). We are waiting to see 

the outcome of the war to be more involved in a 

permanent solution such as church planitng,  instead 

of just helping with humanitarian aid. We have done 

our best but it’s like “puttting a bandaid on cancer”. 

There is no end to the need. 2). A lack of funds and 

interest. Thank you for those who gave toward these 

ministry projects. 

 

UPCOMING SCHEDULE 

 

We start the year on 

January 7, 2024 at 

Crossroads Baptist church 

in Jacksonville, FL.  

Then January 20-23 I will 

be ministering 

in the missions 

conference at 

First Baptist 

church of 

Hammond, IN with 

my dear and precious 

friend Pastor John 

Wilkerson. February 

finds us at Riverside 

Baptist in FL on 

Febriary 4, then 

Legacy Baptist 

church in Sarasota,  Febuary 23-25. March I will be 

in OH, TX and MI. Please pray for these meetings. 

ON A PERSONAL NOTE 

 

Thank you for 

praying for 

Simone’s 

cataract eye 

surgery. Things 

are well now, 

but she had to do 

her right eye 

twice. 

Please continue 

to pray for 

Simone’s 

mother’s health 

situation. She 

fell and 

fractured her hip 

about 4 months ago (just before she was to have knee 

surgery) and can’t be left alone. Simone tag teams 

with a caretaker three days per week. This is VERY 

demanding on her time. Her mother’s name is Mary 

Chapman. Please pray for Simone’s family as her 46 

year old nephew went home to be with the Lord do 

to a blood clot. It came as a real shock to all. 

 

Please pray for me as my lower back still continues 

to be a serious issue. The surgeon doesn’t really think 

that surgery will help so he advised that I continue 

with pain managment. I have Radio Frequency 

Oblations every 6 months, and epidural injections 

intermittently. Pray as I am also in the need of dental 

care with several issues going on. 

 

GYPSY CHRISTMAS 

Every year in December we 

send to Pastor Ghitsa some 

where around $4,000 to 

$5,000 to provide  Christmas 

food baskets for about 200 of 

our poorest Roma families. 

Thank you for those who have 

donated to this very needy 

cause. 

 

BIOGRAPHY  

 

If you are interested in 

obtaining a copy of my 

autobiography, it is available 

for donations only, of any 

amount. Contact me if you interested. 



 
 

 


